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Optimizing Services, Pelindo Begins Year of
Completing Share Inbreng
Admin -- 31 January 2023

 

Jakarta, 30 January 2023 - Beginning in 2023, PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo has completed

the mandate of the Ministry of BUMN and the Ministry of Finance to continue structuring and consolidating

the business by carrying out the process of transferring or investing in the shares of its subsidiary, namely

PT Prima Multi Terminal (PMT) to Subholding of PT Pelindo Terminal Container (SPTP). This process was

carried out as a continuation of Pelindo's post-merger business transformation in order to create more

efficient business services and increase business core competence for container services.

By transferring PMT to SPTP, it is hoped that this will be able to realize service excellence in the logistics

chain, commercialize services to increase value creation, and encourage operational performance

improvement in order to improve service quality to customers.

"By carrying out the PMT inbreng at SPTP today, all of the subholding companies' inbreng program has

been completed, and then enters the business refining process. Thank God, the entire review process

related to business refining with milestones up to 2025 has been completed and is ready for further

processing," said Deputy Main Director of Pelindo, Hambra in his report.

The signing of the Share Inbreng was carried out by the Main Director of Pelindo Arif Suhartono, Main

Director of SPTP M. Adji and Director of PMT Rudi Susanto which was witnessed directly by the Sub-

Forward Coordinator of Logistics Services of the Ministry of BUMN Setyo Puji Hartono and Main

Commissioner of Pelindo Admiral TNI (Purn.) Prof. Dr. Marsetio, S.I.P., M.M. Also attending this activity was

Director of Business Development of PT Waskita Karya (Persero), Tbk Septiawan Andri Purwanto,

 


